
 

 

Help our students find their happily ever after in 
the most magical place on Earth!                                                                        

We would like to invite you to be a part of our          
6th annual Bells Elementary                                                                                          

Farmer’s Market & College and Career Fair                          
on Tuesday, May 22, 2018! 

                                                                                                  
We have such a wonderful school family full of so much to 

share!  We would love for you to spend the day with our 
students and share information or resources about your 

college, career and healthy lifestyle.  This special event helps 
our Prek-5th grade students learn about so many opportunities 

available to them in the future!                                                                   
Students will begin visiting our Farmer’s Market & College 

and Career Fair beginning at 8:00 a.m. Friday morning so you 
are welcome to begin setting up Monday, May 21st from 

3:30-5:30 p.m. or Tuesday from 7:30-7:50 a.m.  Tables will 

be provided for each participant but you are may wish to 
bring items for decoration and/or display that would aid in 
best representing your college, profession or healthy lifestyle 

to students.                                                                                       
We invite you to enjoy lunch on us but please feel free to 

come and go during the designated time.   

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask!  You 
can reach us by email (staceymcadams@bellscityschool.org, 

brookeparkey@bellscityschool.org)                                                      
or phone (731-663-2041).                                                                                           

Thank you in advance for your consideration to help our 
students plan for the wonderful world ahead! 

Stacey R. McAdams        Brooke Parkey                                                                                                                                                                                                               

BES School Counselor     BES Director of CSH 

 


